
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
     January 15, 2002 

 
 

 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 

     of the City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
I am hereby forwarding the name of Ms. Mary Jo Avery, c/o CWA 

4603, 6525 W. Bluemound Road, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, 53213, on 
behalf of the Labor Council Executive Board to serve as their 

representative on the Ethics Board, replacing Joseph Chambers.  This 
appointment is pursuant to Section 303-15 of the Milwaukee Code.  

This term will commence upon the taking of the oath of office. 
 

I trust this appointment will have the approval of your Honorable 
Body. 

 
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 

     JOHN O. NORQUIST 
      Mayor 

 


